Leoni, Michela: WCC

From:

Sent: 29 November 2020 18:45

To: Neighbourhood, Planning: WCC **Subject:** Queen's Park Neighbourhood Plan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Needs reply

I write to totally support this plan.

I have been involved with it to a limited extent since it was started and have written several times to QPCC, attended most of the consultation events, given my comments on drafts and supported it as much as I have been able.

I currently administer the town planning consultations from yourselves to QPCC and also work twice a week in Queen's Park Gardens. I attend as many public meetings as I am able.

Simon Walton

This email has been scanned by BullGuard antivirus protection.

For more info visit www.bullguard.com